March 3, 1978

Ms. Elizabeth Clerakian, President
Armenian Women's Welfare Association, Inc.
Nursing Home

431 Pond Street

Jamaica Plain, Massachusetts 02130

Dear Ms. Clerakian:

This is to acknowledge receipt of the garment donated by
Perouz Malkonian to the Diocese of the Armenian Church of
America.

We would like to publicize the acquisition of the garment,
as we do with all donations to the Diocesan Museum. Is it
possible to find out more about Perouz Malkonian and her
family, e.g. in which part of Armenian did her great-grandmother
live, how did the dress come to belong to Perouz, when did
Perouz come to the U.S5., etc.

Any information you can find out will be very helpful.
A photograph of Perouz Malkonian would also be useful.

Thank you in advance for any

able to give me in this effort. dssistance you may be

Sincerely,

Sandra Shahinian
Public Relations Officer



